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Communications 

Reopening of Kinngait health centre   
 
August 29, 2022 
Kinngait, Nunavut                        30 sec 

The Department of Health is advising residents of Kinngait that the health centre will  
reopen on September 7 instead of September 30 as originally projected.  

Service reductions or closures are subject to change based on staff availability. There 
may be changes to services if staffing levels change. 

The Department of Health is working with government and territorial partners to ensure 
Nunavummiut have access to necessary health services while addressing staff 
shortages. 
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